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Seniors in the Job Market

| hope everyone had a fantastic summer and | can’t believe you are all seniors!! This year, | will
be facilitating Seniors in the Job Market. In the past, there have been issues with scheduling
and other things regarding Seniors in the Job Market. To help avoid some conflicts, the entire
class will be online through Google Classroom! It is a semester long course and it is intended
that you will complete it first semester. There will be 8-10 lessons for you to complete. The
lessons will be posted on Monday mornings at 8:00am and will be Sunday evenings at
11:59pm.

You will receive an email, through your Fort Frye email account, to invite you to the class before
school starts. Please go into that email and accept the invite. You will receive a welcome email
on the first day of school and the class will begin Monday August 28th.

Stephanie Marshall
stephanie.marshall@fortfrye.org
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